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RESULTS FROM PRELIMINARY GROUND SAMPLING CONFIRMS EXISTENCE OF 

SPODUMENE AT THE BUCKELL PROJECT 

Toronto, Canada / Munich, Germany April 18, 2017 – TANTALEX Resources Corporation 
(CSE: TTX – FSE: 1T0) (“TANTALEX” or the “Corporation”), is pleased to announce 
completion of its initial phase ground sampling program undertaken at its Buckell 
Lithium property. This initial sampling program comprises 40 grab samples taken at 
surface from lateritic cover, pegmatite outcrops and weathered pegmatites in past 
artisanal pits. This sampling program is regarded as the kickoff to the planned 2017 
exploration program for identification of spodumene bearing LCT pegmatites. The grab 
samples have been submitted to SGS Laboratories in Lubumbashi for sample 
preparation and were forwarded to SGS laboratory in South Africa for detailed analysis. 
 
Gary PEARSE, Tantalex’s Qualified Person commented, "I am impressed that spodumene 
with tin, coltan and tourmaline have been found in several localities on both leases 
12447 and 12448, in both artisanal workings and in granite outcrops. On the former, 
angular spodumene pieces retrieved several centimetres across, indicate provenance 
from a nearby pegmatite source. The distribution of these important findings suggests 
extension of the well known Manono-Kitotolo pegmatites southwesterly onto 12477, as 
well as the existence of other, possibly subparallel pegmatites, to the west of this trend 
onto lease 12448." 
 
Dave GAGNON, Chief Executive Officer offers, “We are extremely pleased with the initial 
results which confirm our assumptions. They are a first indication of what is to come at 
the Buckell Lithium property.” 
 
About TANTALEX Resources Corporation  
TANTALEX is a mining company engaged in the acquisition, exploration, development 

and distribution of Lithium, Tantalum and other high-tech mineral properties in Africa. 

The Company is listed on the Canadian Stock Exchange (symbol: TTX) and the Frankfurt 

Stock Exchange (symbol: 1T0).  

Cautionary Note Regarding Forward Looking Statements  

The information in this news release includes certain information and statements about 

management's view of future events, expectations, plans and prospects that constitute 

forward looking statements. These statements are based upon assumptions that are 

subject to significant risks and uncertainties. Because of these risks and uncertainties 

and as a result of a variety of factors, the actual results, expectations, achievements or 



performance may differ materially from those anticipated and indicated by these 

forward-looking statements. Although TANTALEX believes that the expectations 

reflected in forward looking statements are reasonable, it can give no assurances that 

the expectations of any forward-looking statements will prove to be correct. Except as 

required by law, TANTALEX disclaims any intention and assumes no obligation to update 

or revise any forward-looking statements to reflect actual results, whether as a result of 

new information, future events, changes in assumptions, changes in factors affecting 

such forward looking statements or otherwise.  

The Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE) has not reviewed this news release and does 

not accept responsibility for its adequacy or accuracy.  

For further information, please contacts Investor relations: ir@tantalex.ca 
Or visit us at: WWW.TANTALEX.CA 
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